
      As a chapter this past year our goal was to be the first to win back-to-back
Peterson's. As a group we understood the lofty task set before us. Over this past
year, our chapter has put a lot of time and effort into being the best chapter we
could be. We put in extra work, academically meeting our GPA goal and finally
surpassing a Sorority in GPA. Philanthropically, we made new connections with
Gameday Sports and the Packers, helping us crush our donation goal as we donated
over $6,000 to Huntsman. I am pleased to inform you that on August 5, 2022, the
Epsilon Lambda Chapter of the Sigma Chi Fraternity was awarded another Peterson
Blue for our efforts. For those of you who don't know, this is our 4th Peterson as
well as our 2nd in a row.

      A special thank you goes out to our past consul, Eugene Pliska. Eugene has made
a great impact on our chapter this past year, leading us to accomplish so many
things. Another thank you goes out to our Alumni Association and the Scholarship
Community for their continued support, as it does not go unnoticed and is greatly
appreciated!

     As a house, we have been growing in the right direction for many years now as
seen by the increase of standards in GPA, Philanthropy, and all-around
brotherhood. This growth will be continued as we strive to attain our 5th Peterson
and increase our streak to 3 in a row. 
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The Epsilon Lambda Chapter has not looked at this vast achievement with
any less respect than it deserves. With this said, we are very proud to

announce our second straight year of reaching this high bar and receiving
the Blue award. The sole goal, now and forever, is to embody the values
of the Sigma Chi Fraternity and the brothers of our chapter will seek to

further expand the reach of Friendship, Justice, and Learning.
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Peterson Award

The Peterson Significant Chapter Award recognizes excellent, but not
impossible, performance by chapters in all major areas of operation and

programming. For many years, the Peterson plaque has been a symbol of
dedication, idealism and achievement.

Kaleb Schroeder -
Annotator

Major - Chem-Bio
Minor - Music

ECA - Soccer, Pre-Health
Society, Chem Club

*2nd one not pictured because we have not received it yet*
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Steaks and Sigs

The Epsilon Lambda
Chapter looks forward
to hosting its' annual
Steaks and Sigs on
Monday, November

28th!









As always, we welcome
all alumni who are
willing and able to

attend! 

Andrew Selfe -
Risk Management

Major - History
Minors - Environmental

Biology
ECA - EGOR, RCPI
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Alumni Golf Outing

The Epsilon Lambda Chapter is very
excited to announce the beginning
of an Alumni Golf outing coming up

this school year!



This event will be during the
springtime so there is plenty of time

to mark your calendars! More
information is coming very soon. 



If any Alumni would like to attend or
have any sort of involvement, please
feel free to contact our Consul Kalan
Narance or our Alumni Chair Logan

Cooper for more details!

Trent Kazlauskas -
Kustos

Major - Kinesiology
Minors - Psychology

ECA - Soccer, Pinky Swear,
SAAC
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Men's Soccer

Tim Geocaris -
Scholarship Chair

Major - Biology
ECA - Soccer, Pre-Health

Society, Ripon Republican
Club



Men's Soccer is well under way!



Their season opened with them
putting up a fight for a 2-2 result

in the annual alumni game!
Several active and former

brothers participated for a very
enjoyable and rainy evening.










They kick off their conference
season in a couple days vs

Beloit. The 2022 team includes
15 currently active brothers so
be sure to show your support

this year!
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Pinky Swear

Esteban Borja-Pena -
Member

Major - Business
Administration
Minors - French

ECA - Soccer, Investment Club

The Pinky Swear Foundation was
founded on a pinky swear promise

as a dying wish between a 9 year old
boy, Mitch Chepokas, and his father.

The organization's main goal is to
help children with cancer and their

families by providing immediate
needs, support, and unique family

programs. The Pinky Swear
Foundation is passionately

committed to helping children with
cancer and their families with

immediate crisis management and
aid.



As of right now, the Epsilon Lambda

chapter has Sean Roberts, Trent
Kazlauskas, and Logan Cooper

participating in this organization.
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EGOR

Sean Roberts -
Pro Consul

Majors - Business
Management, Chem-Bio

ECA - Pinky Swear



EGOR is responsible for many different
environmental projects around campus.
The organization finds campus areas to

plant pollinator gardens, collect
recycling and non-recyclable products
for use in projects, clean up the prairie

twice a year, and further educate
students on how they can help reduce

the campuses waste and carbon
footprint.

Brother Andrew Selfe is the group's
current President. He leads meetings
and talks to others about their ideas,

then is in charge of communicating with
the college in order to get the projects
rolling. Another piece Brother Selfe has
mentioned is his intention to introduce

field trips for a more interactive and
enjoyable experience.
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Order of Omega

Seid Husic -
Member

Major - Biology
Minors - Psychology

ECA - Soccer, PsiChi Honor
Society, Order of Omega

Order of Omega is an
undergraduate Greek society

recognizing "fraternity men and
women who have attained a high
standard of leadership in inter-

fraternity activities." It functions as
an adjunct to traditional fraternal

organizations, rather than a social or
professional group. 



We are proud to say that Brother

Seid Husic and Sweetheart Christina
Seese are two of their active

members!
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Philanthropy

Calvin Battle -
Philanthropy Chair

Major - Exercise Science
Minors - Psychology, Business

ECA - Soccer, Music Writing,
Bodybuilding

GameDay Sports:
In July of 2021, Marquette Alumni

Marc Morgan proposed a
partnership for a philanthropic

opportunity through our chapter,
started by Brother Adam Wronski,
and successfully maintained by the

chapter. This includes selling
gameday programs at all home

Packers games. For each program
sold, Gameday Sports donates $1

to the Huntsman Cancer
Foundation on behalf of the Epsilon

Lambda chapter.



This opportunity has given us the
incredible ability to raise over

$6,000 to the Huntsman
Foundation, absolutely smashing

through our goal!
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Sigma Chi Volleyball

Warren Januskiewicz -
Rush Chair

Major - Chem-Bio
Minors - Psychology

ECA - Soccer, Pre-Health
Society

Our current Rush Chair Warren
Januskiewicz kicked off the year with

one of his many ideas for rush
events this semester. The Epsilon

Lambda chapter held several
volleyball games for independent

males that were interested in
coming. The turnout was terrific as
Brother Warren continues to help

the other Brothers establish
connections with people they have

never met!
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Alumni Corner

Logan Cooper - 
Alumni Chair

Major - Exercise Science
ECA - Soccer, Pinky Swear

Dear Brothers of Epsilon Lambda,
 

After graduating from Ripon College in 2021, I was blessed
to have been given the opportunity to work for Your

Milwaukee Admirals as a Tickets Sales Executive. I have
Sigma Chi to be grateful for this opportunity as Brother

John W. Bitter informed me of the position opening. It has
always been a dream of mine to work in sports and Sigma
Chi gave me the opportunity to know and work with John
throughout my four years at Ripon College. Sigma Chi has
given me lifelong connections such as Brother Bitter that I

will never take for granted. My advice is meet as many
Brothers at Sigma Chi events and make as many

connections as you can in college because you never know
who might have or know of an opportunity for you once
you graduate. I also made lifelong friendships that I will

always cherish during my time as an active brother. I look
forward to watching the Epsilon Lambda Chapter grow
and I hope to help out as much as I can in that process.




James DeRose V 



CREATED BY:
Chris Boehmke: 

815-219-9342
boehmkec@ripon.edu

Have aHave aHave a
GreatGreatGreat

Semester!Semester!Semester!

Epsilon Lambda Chapter Website:
www.sigmachiepsilonlambda.com


